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William Noll November 12, 2020
Infrastructure and Construction Services Director

Leavenworth County

300 Walnut Street, Ste. 007

Leavenworth, KS 66048

Dear Mr. Noll:

I am pleased to inform you that your project is selected to receive state funds and will be included in our state’s Fall 2020
Cost Share Program.
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The project referenced above is selected to receive a maximum state award of $900,000.00 and is expected to aid in the
completion of “construction-phase” as proposed in your project application with the following considerations:

Right turn lane for traffic entering west bound traffic on K-32 HWY

Widened lane section for trucks turning off K-32 HWY onto north bound 158" Street

Lane widening to 12 feet with an additional 6-foot paved shoulder on each side

Widening and replacement of drainage structures

Vertical alignment improvements to address line of sight deficiencies of 158" Street and Metro Ave.

In the next few months, you will receive a city/state agreement to be signed. Once completed, the Notice to Proceed
and Reimbursement Request form will be sent to you.

Please remember that you are 100% financially responsible for the following items:

Non-participating items
All costs that exceed the maximum state award

e $1,600,000.00 local cash match

e  Preliminary Engineering (PE) and Design
e Right-of-Way

e Utilities
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If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me by email at Michelle.D.Needham@ks.gov or by phone at 785-296-
1939. A paper copy of this letter will be sent via mail for your records.

We look forward to working with you on this project.

Sincerely,

Michelle Needham

Economic Development Programs Manager
Kansas Department of Transportation

700 SW Harrison Street

Topeka, KS 66603



Phone: 785-296-1939
Email: Michelle.D.Needham@ks.gov



